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December 23, 2009

Mr. Chad Williams
Williams-Brown Inc.
801 W. Romana St.
Pensacola, FL 32502

Re: Escambia County School District Safety Repairs
Chad: |

We are pleased to commend Williams-Brown Inc. for its work on the Escambia County
School District Safety Repairs. This project involving both large and small projects at
twenty four different sites was not an easy project to manage. However, Williams Brown
did an excellent job of completing all of the work on time and with a minimum of
problems.

It is not often that such a complicated job runs this smoothly. Its success was due mostly
to your firm’s organization and consistent communication with your work forces, the
school district staff and with our firm. '

Thank you for a job well done. We would count ourselves fortunate to work with you
again and to recommend your firm to other owners.

Sincerely,
-m“———- .
Mike Marshall
SAM MARSHALL ARCHITECTS
SAM MARSHALL ARCHITECTS . 325 SOUTH PALAFOX STREET . PENSACOLA, FL 32502
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